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Employers Should Be Aware Of The Risks"
July 28, 2016 Fort Wayne

Adam Bartrom of the Fort Wayne office authored his regular column in the
Fort Wayne Business Weekly entitled "Pokemon Go: Employers should
be aware of the risks," which was published on July 28.

http://www.fwbusiness.com/opinions/columnist/article_54658e62-f1f6-5588-abcb-63ad5b53e076.html

